
 

Join Us in Building the Future of Chilliwack Storm Football 

 

Dear Chilliwack Community Members, Business Owners, Sports Fans, Parents, Guardians, and 

Alumni, 

 

We’re excited to share that a new chapter in Chilliwack athletics is on the horizon — the 

Chilliwack Storm Football Team is forming, with our first competitive season set for 2026–

2027! As we prepare to take the field in just over a year, our journey begins now — with 

training, team-building, and fundraising throughout the 2025–2026 school year. 

 

This new football program will offer students more than just a chance to compete. It will foster 

teamwork, discipline, leadership, and resilience — values that last well beyond graduation. We 

believe sport is a powerful tool to engage and inspire youth, and we are committed to building a 

program that reflects the strength, pride, and community spirit of Chilliwack. 

 

To bring this vision to life, we need your help! 

 

Launching a new team involves significant upfront costs — equipment, training gear, field 

rentals, uniforms, and travel — all of which require funding long before our players ever take the 

field. That’s why we’re reaching out to local businesses, organizations, and individuals who 

share our passion for youth development and community sport. 

 

We are currently seeking sponsorship and financial support to help build a strong foundation 

for Chilliwack Storm Football. Your support will go directly toward making this program a 

reality — and every contribution, big or small, makes a difference. 

 

We have designed sponsorship opportunities at various levels, and we’re happy to work with you 

to find a meaningful way to acknowledge your support. In return, you'll be helping shape a 

program that will empower students for years to come, while also gaining valuable visibility 

within our community. 

 

If you’re interested in becoming a sponsor or would like more information, please don’t hesitate 

to reach out. We would love to connect and explore how we can partner together. 

 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to invest in the future of our youth and help launch 

something truly special in Chilliwack. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Danielle Wicker 

Principal 

 



 

We gratefully accept any financial contribution to our CSS Storm Football program.  However, 

we also offer the following corporate sponsorship packages: 

 

 


